
 

 

August 19, 2024 

 

Greetings! 

We are less than 2 months away from our reunion in Alexandria and reservations are 
ahead of last year. If you haven't already registered, we want to see you there! The reunion 
will be a great time to catch up with old friends and co-workers. It is also a time to meet 
and make new friends. We have an agenda (click to see the agenda) planned with time to 
socialize, morning meetings to hear from a great speaker lineup and tours that will 
showcase the history of the area and our capital. Alexandria is a wonderful city to walk. 
There is a trolley that runs up and down King Street to go to shopping, restaurants and 
historical sites galore. 
 
All spouses and significant others are welcome and urged to come and share in the 
reunion. You can find all information to register on the website at (click here...).  Please 
remember, registration is a two-step process - (1) registering with the RMC and (2) making 
your hotel reservations. All the details are on our website. You can also check the website 
to see who is already registered. 

https://nylrmc.us3.list-manage.com/track/click?u=3da7ce5017e8b9f4e2b3fdc0d&id=1bc01a9306&e=af0c489db0
https://nylrmc.us3.list-manage.com/track/click?u=3da7ce5017e8b9f4e2b3fdc0d&id=8fcf109727&e=af0c489db0


 
Reservation deadlines are approaching soon. The last day to register is SEPTEMBER 27th 
at 5PM. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 
georgiasuranofsky@hotmail.com or by phone at (610) 703-0638. 
 
I hope to meet you in Alexandria! 
 
Georgia 
 
RMC President 
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